
 

   
 

  
 
 

 
 

PRESS INFORMATION 
Paris, May 7th 2020 

 
 
Dear players, 
 
It is with great emotion that we have made the difficult decision to cancel Paris Games 
Week, initially scheduled from 23rd to 27th October and which would have marked our 10th 
anniversary. 
  
The current context and the necessary anticipation of both the technical and logistical 
complexities of an event such as Paris Games Week have led us to cancel this edition. 
  
This year should have been special, with a line-up full of new releases, and an anniversary 
edition which we were thrilled to celebrate with you.  
  
We are going to work with all the industry players to enable us all to live our passion. We 
are already preparing next year’s edition and are looking forward to seeing you again. 
  
Our Very Best Regards, 
  
The Paris Games Week Team 
 
 
 
Press contacts : 

 
Nicolas Brodiez - nbrodiez@agence-profile.com 

+33 (0)1 56 26 72 29 - +33 (0)6 15 93 52 10 

Jennifer Loison - jloison@agence-profile.com 

+33 (0)1 56 26 72 12 - +33 (0)6 10 22 52 37 

Titouan Coulon - tcoulon@agence-profile.com 

+33 (0)1 56 26 72 07 -+33 (0)6 59 30 87 66 
 

 
Anne Sophie Montadier - as.montadier@sell.fr  
+33 (0)1 56 90 08 24 - +33 (0)6 27 55 06 64 
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